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 

Caroline Lamb 
Chief Executive of NHS Scotland and Director-General Health and Social Care 
Scottish Government 
St Andrews House 
Regent Road 
Edinburgh 
 
 
Dear Caroline, 
 
This letter is to inform you of my intention to resign from my role as National Clinical Director 
on Tuesday April 30th. I will also, on the same day, resign from my NHS Tayside role and 
have let them know today.  
 
It has been an enormous privilege to work with colleagues across the health and care sector 
in Scotland. The teams inside Scottish Government and in the system do remarkable work 
every day and it has been a pleasure to be a part of that work in service of the patients, their 
families and carers.  
 
I’d like to thank you for your support and I wish you and my colleagues well for the future.  
 
  
 

Yours sincerely 

[REDACTED: SIGNATURE] 

PROFESSOR JASON LEITCH CBE 


